Autumns Glory


[bookmark: _GoBack]With fall colors at their peak I feel it was my turn to gush a bit about the brilliant display nature has graced us with this fall. I was born in the month of October in the Upper Peninsula of Michigan. Perhaps this set into motion the connection I feel toward trees, especially my affinity to their Autumn transformation.  In the past we have missed out on some fall color due to early frost, rain, wind, and even snow last year. This year however, the past two-week high-pressure system has given us the perfect set up for phenomenal fall colors. I find myself attracted to specific locations around Coeur d’ Alene that bring back that enchanting fall nostalgia for me. While fall color will always remind me of my childhood home in Michigan, there are some very spectacular spots around town that are uniquely Coeur d’ Alene. One of my favorites is front street from eighth street to eleventh looking either direction. This week while chasing down the current list of people to see, I stopped to visit my old friends on Front street. Sunlight filtered through their kaleidoscope of colors as I stood under their canopies wishing I could stretch out a hammock and spend the day under such a grand display. Something very special about autumn in Coeur d Alene is the form of man’s architecture peaking out here and there complementing natures display. No better example than is found on tenth street and Coeur d Alene Ave where the sunlight hits the cross atop St. Thomas bell tower framed by golden Norway Maples. Another Norman Rockwell is along Potlach Hill road just east of Fernan lake. There is a turn around area and hiking trail with some fantastic views of all of downtown in its Autumn Glory. That’s it for this week so as always, for further questions, quotes, consultations or note worthy place to view Autumns Glory, give us a call today. Be sure to check out some of my pix from last week on our website under the “stump” heading.
 
